
 

Thursday 28th April    Newsletter 28  

Dear  Parents/Carers,  

 

Our  BIG NEWS  this week is that as of Sunday 1st  May, St Laurence will be officially part of 

the Aquila Multi Academy Trust family! As you know,   we have spent the last few months              

working on the transition to the MAT and we are looking forward to all the benefits of working 

as part of a much larger team whose Christian ethos and values align with ours.    We will keep 

our unique St Laurence identity and as far as the everyday experience in school of our children 

and families is concerned, you will not really notice any difference!    We are looking forward to 

sharing expertise and being able to give our children even more opportunities and support.   

In other news....  

Years 3 and 4  have had a wonderful Zoolab experience - some very impressive snake hold-

ing!  Y6 have been doing drama based on their Highwayman poem as part of their 'Crime and 

Punishment' topic and Gardening Club is already making a difference in our Peace Garden.  Please 

read on for more details.  

Scooters!  - there has been a complaint that children are riding around on the playground on 

their scooters at the end of the day causing parents of very young children to worry they will 

be ridden into.   Please ensure all children do not ride scooters with you until outside the school 

gates. 

Ties! - please can you ensure children wear ties to school.    They are part of our school uniform.  

Bagels - we are gradually reducing the number of bagels in the mornings.   This was a nationally 

funded project and as of September the funding has been cut.   Please be reassured 

that  ANY child who comes to school without having had breakfast  will be fed.   As of Septem-

ber, this will return to toast/breakfast bar.  

I hope you enjoy the lovely 4 day weekend and that the weather smiles on us all.    

 

See you on Tuesday next week.  

Sarah Graham 

 

 

Big Question this term :  

  "Why should we care about the environment?"  

 



 

Year 3 Zoolab  

Zoolab visited the school this week, which connected perfectly with Year 3õs current topic of       

Rainforests. They learnt all about animals that would live in the rainforest and took this knowledge 

with them back to class for their geography lesson afterwards.  

 

Year 4 Zoolab  

Year 4 had a visit from animal - experience company Zoolab to start off their science topic of Living 

Things and their Habitats. They were visited by Gary the snail, Bill the millipede, Frodo the frog and 

Jesse the tarantula. The children loved learning all about these wonderful creatures.  

 

 

 

This weekõs birthday 

 



 

The Highwayman  

Year 6 carried on their work on Alfred Noyes' poem The Highwayman with a drama session. Each 

group created a freeze frame of a key scene before drawing around three children to represent 

The Highwayman, Bess and Tim the Ostler. The character outlines were then filled with appropriate 

adjectives to describe their feelings in the poem.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Garden Club  

Garden club met for the 2nd time on Tuesday and while we still have some tidying up to do we've 

made a start at planting some flowers.  


